
114 EAST 32nd STREET NEW YORK. N. Y. 

July 8, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

Alex is out for a few days with an 
overdose of sunburn from last weekend. 
However, I read your letter to him over 
the phone and sent Morgenthau's article 
via messenger to soothe his burning. 
Result: He's beginning to feel so good 
he promises to come back to the office 
either tomorrow or Friday. 

Alex will write you about the Morgenthaw 
article just as soon as he does come 
back, and he'll also write you about that 
army general story. I think he may be 
planning to go down to Washington soon 
to see Lieutenant Shubert about it. 

Regards from both of us* 

Sincerely, 

FB:b 
uopwa 1118 

Frances,orders 

MURRAY HILL 3-9877 


